लोक महाविद्यालय वर्धा

नमुना प्रश्नपत्रिका

Subject:- Compulsory English

Class :- B.Com I (Sem - II)

Total Marks :- 80

Time :- 3:00 hrs

Q1A) A	nswer the following question about 150 words	(8)
Jus	tify the title of the story 'Marriage is a private Affair'	
	OR	
What	at was Dittu's encounter with his unknown passenger?	
B) Ans	wer the following question in about 75 words	
I. V	Write a short note on Banti	(4)
	OR	
	What did Paul tell Niccolo to get him to the open door?	
II. W	/hat were the two objectainable things Okeke had found in Nene?	(4)
T	OR	
	low did Banti plan to spend the amount in the wallet?	
Q 2. Answer the following question in about 150 words.		
A) V	What is the nature of human being	(8)
Su	OR mmerize the poem 'Swan and shadow'.	
B) What is Indianness, according to Shaila Dhar?		(8)
D) W	OR	(0)
v	What are the factors which constitute wisdom?	
	swer the following question in about 75 words.	
(· · · ·) · · · · · · I)	What is your concept of an ideal school teacher?	(4)
,	OR	
	Why does Shaila Dhar say that Indian culture is like a bicycle?	
II)	When does love of the neighbor become real?	(4)
	OR	
	How does the writer explain Indians' strong belief in Sacredness?	
B) (I) Do as directed (Any four)		(4)
a) 'The Hindu' is one of the best newspapers.	
	(Change into Positive Degree)	
b) No other country in the world is as rich as the USA.	
	(Change in Superlative Degree)	
c) Shakespeare is greater than any other dramatist.	
	(Change into Positive Degree)	
d) No other Greek was as strong as Atlas.	

(Change into Superlative Degree)

e) Bangladesh appers to be the weakest of all the teams.

(Change into Comparative Degree)

f) The pacific is the largest ocean in the world. (Change into Comparative Degree)

II) Choose the correct word from the brackets and rewrite the following sentences (4) (Any Four)

- a) He plays a (dual/duel) role in the firm.
- b) Your (advice/advise) wil help him .
- c) Some women often (die/dye) their hair.
- d) These flowers give out a sweet (scent/cent).
- e) He is very (economic/economical) in spending his money.
- f) A common man does not have (accesss/excess) to the minister's residence.

Q. 4. Solve any one of following

(A) You are the proprietor of Anand Traders, Patel Marg, Central Avenue-13 Nagpur. Write a letter to the Sale Manager, Vikas Granite Traders, Gandhi road, Agra, enquiring about the granite tiles produced by them.

OR

On behalf of Krishna Stores, 12 Shanti Nagar, Nagpur, place an order with Sales Manager, 14 Shakti street, Jabalpur, for certain specified items.

B) Read given passage and answer the following questions.

The Great Wall of China is said to be the one structure built by man on each which would be visible to observers on the moon. It covers a distance of 1,500 miles as the crow files. From the Liotung Peninsula westward to the last fortress in Central Asia, it crosses the northern provinces of China. But its actual course, twisting and turning, sweeping across deep valleys, covers over 2,000 miles.

In the eastern section its height varies from 15 to 13 feet, and its width from about 25 feet at the bottom to 15 feet at the top, where there is a pathway wide enough for six hoursemen to ride side by side protected by parapets. When the wall was first built it had about 25,000 towers, each 40 feet high projecting from it every few hundred yards with holes from which the defenders could shoot at atteckers

The great Emperor Shih Huang Ti joined three earlier frontier walls to form a Great Wall which was to act as a boundary between China and the north, and keep out the feared nomads of the Mongolian steppes. The wall was designed to strengthen the nation's defences; it was not then, as it later became in Ming times, a substitute for a strong army and State.

- 1) In what way is the 'Great wall of China' is unique?
- 2) What is the actual distance that the Great wall of China Covers?
- 3) How wide is the wall?
- 4) How was the great wall formed?

(4)

Q 5 A. Write an essay in about 300 words (1 out of 4)

- I. Cleanliness is next to Godliness
- II. The problem of Unemployment in India.
- III. Value of Sports and Games
- IV. Students and Social Service

B. Answer the following questions in one or two sentences each (any four) (8)

(8)

- 1. What does Shaila Dhar Compare Indian culture to ?
- 2. What is knowledge of truth compared by Einstein?
- 3. Name Nnaemeka's father.
- 4. Name the disease that Dittu's wife had contracted.
- 5. What would Dittu ask his passenger first?